
 

Lakewood Heights  Home & School Committee Meeting January 18th, 2012 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by Beth Garnett and seconded by Amy Shanks 

Welcome by Paulette Richard 

Approval of Minutes from December 6th, 2011 by Beth Garnett and seconded by Amy Shanks. 

BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES: 

Things going well with the Pizza Days. 

Penny Drive Winners: Awarding Prizes Jan. 23rd, 2010, prize is an ice cream party for the winning classes. 

Chapman’s Ice Cream will be served due to possible allergies to peanuts at approximately 12:15pm. 

Winter Carnival: Robert Munch Theme, will take place the morning of March 2nd, 2012.  Preparations 

scheduled for the Thursday evening the day prior. Possible stations will be set up as follows:                        

 1.Just One More Goal - Hockey Station – Foam cover for sticks and sponge pucks/sponge balls 

 2. Andrew’s Loose Tooth – Nerf Guns/Bean Bags       

 3. Zoom – Louging Race          

 4. Give me back my Dad – Fishing        

 5.Make-up Mess - Face Painting         

 6. Mmm Cookies – Playdough/Puzzle/Pieces       

 7. Smelly Socks – Find socks and match them to hang on clothes line 

Teachers/class each pick a story: Maybe make a poster and dress-up 

Treat Bags to send home and water and fruit trays for recess. 

We as H&S can decorate the stations. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: See attached financial statement for December 

December 31st, 2012 the Balance is $5,164.43        

     Expenses  $3,740.94        

     Income     $    351.89 Hot Lunch 

 

 

 

 



PRINCIPAL REPORT: 

 Students involved in 3 week campaign to raise money for Leukemia and Lymphoma Society of 

Canada. 

 They watched Charlie Brown video explaining “what leukemia is” and the kids learned a lot  

 Clark Fitzgerald has been in on Tuesday to play chess with the students in Grades 3,4 and 5.  

There usually is a Chess Tournament in March with the District. 

 Next Jamboree is Newcomb Ball on Thursday, Feb. 9th, 2012 at 3:30 at Forest Hills School. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

 Hot Lunch:  

 MJ catering inquiring Re: Chicken Burger, it is grilled and only 26 order for Friday.  Asked if we 

wanted to change to hamburger.  Effective Friday Feb 3rd, 2012 we will change to hamburgers 

replacing the chicken burgers.  Motioned by Jane Buck and seconded by Amy Shanks. 

Grade 5 Committee: 

 Selling ice cream sandwiches at the end of each month as a fundraiser.  

 Mary Lawton and Cindy Montreuil-Mitchell continue to work on the Year Book 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 A verbal resignation was received from Angela Martin-Dallon and was verbally accepted.  

 Nominations were asked for someone to fill the Vice President position; there are no candidates 

at this time. 

 Winter Carnival pre-meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, Feb. 8th, 2012 at 7pm. 

 Feb 13th, 2012 is Teacher Appreciation Week   

o Monday – Paula O’Brien (meal) 

o Tuesday – Shannon Robertson (dessert) 

o Wednesday – Jane Buck (dessert) 

o Thursday – Paulette Richard (meal) 

o Friday – Amy Paley (dessert)         

Meeting adjourned at 8 PM motioned by Amy Shanks seconded by Beth Garnett. 



ATTENDANCE: 

Jennifer Matheson  Angela Martin-Dallon  Francis Curley                

Amy Paley   Amy Shanks   Beth Garnett       

Paula O’Brien   Paulette Richard  Julie Moore                    

Debbie Robinson  Shannon Robinson  Cindy Montreuil-Mitchell          

Jane Buck   Susan Raid    Regrets: Tara Curley & Kim Langlais                   

Next Meeting Thursday February 16th, 2012. 


